
Westlands Primary School 

Do you have a child whose date of birth is between  

1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018? 

If so, they will be starting school in September 2022 

We look forward to welcoming you on one of our open mornings 

or afternoons: 
Tuesday 12th October: 10am  Thursday 21st October: 10am   Tuesday 2nd November: 1:30pm Thursday 11th November: 10am 

Tuesday 16th November: 1:30pm        Thursday 25th November: 10am  Tuesday 30th November: 1:30pm 

Please contact our school office to book onto a tour 

Telephone: 01795 470862 

 

 

 


